
FEDERAL BAR ASSOCIATION 

INLAND EMPIRE CHAPTER 

Presents 

Have Body Cameras
Changed Policing?

By 

Jeb Brown, Riverside County Counsel
Jennifer Petrusis, Richards, Watson, Gershon

Capt. Bruce Blomdahl, Riverside Police Department

Video from body cameras go "viral" within hours of a critical 
incident involving law enforcement. The public expects to see 
videos shortly after an incident. Have these videos changed 

behavior of those in favor of law enforcement? The perception of 
the public? Has the legal standard of reasonableness evolved 

from seeing these events?

Thursday, September 27, 2018
Noon to 1:30 p.m. 

George E. Brown, Jr. Federal Courthouse 

3470 12th Street, Courtroom 4 

Riverside, CA 92501 

Lunch Will Be Served 

FBA Members $25     RCBA/SBCBA Members $30     Non–Members $35
Gov’t Employees $20     Judicial Law Clerks/Law Students $10

Please RSVP no later than September 20, 2018, by sending an e–mail to sherrigomez4@gmail.com

Please remit payment to:
FBA/IE

P.O. Box 42
Riverside, CA 92501

RCBA/FBAIE certifies that this activity has been approved for 1 hour of General MCLE credit.




